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AOneDayNationalWebinaron “Plastic–ImpactandAlternativeMeasures” 

 

Department of Civil Engineering Bapatla Engineering college has organized A One Day 
NationalWebinar on “Plastic – Impact and Alternative Measures” on the eve of international 
plastic freeday i.e on 03-07-21. Dr. G.V.K.S.V. Prasad, Principal, Usha Rama College of 
Engineering andTechnology-Vijayawada has delivered an interesting Guest lecture on the impact 
of plastic useand the alternate measures that can be adopted. A total of 100 students and 10 
Facultymembershaveattendedthewebinar. 
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AnInternationalConferenceon“InnovativeandSustainableTechnologiesinCivilEngineeri
ng(ISTCE-2021)” 

 

Department of Civil Engineering of Bapatla Engineering college has organized an 
internationalconference on “Innovative and Sustainable Technologies in Civil Engineering 
(ISTCE-2021)”during24th&25thofSeptember,2021.Asapartoftheconferencetwo 
keynotesessionsbyProf.KV Krishna Rao, Professor, IIT Bombay and Dr. G Chaitanya Krishna, 
Assistant Professor, AITBangkok were delivered. Apart from the keynote sessions, 18 technical 
sessions were also heldand a total of 84 research papers were presented in the technical sessions 
by the participantsacross the world. A total of 150 students, 30 faculty members and participants 
across the worldhave joined the conference and exchanged their ideas and thoughts on the theme 
of “Building theWorldwithInnovativeStructurestowards aSustainableFuture” 
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AFieldVisitofWaterTreatmentPlant,Bapatla 
 
 

DepartmentofCivilEngineeringBapatlaEngineeringCollegehasorganizedaFieldVisit 
toWaterTreatment Plant in Bapatla on 25-02-2022. A total of 90 students and 5 faculty members 
haveparticipatedinthefieldvisit. 
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AFieldVisit ofBoxCulvert,Bapatla 
 

Department of Civil Engineering Bapatla Engineering College has organized a field Visit to a 
SCRailway BoxCulvert in Bapatla on 28-02-2022. A total of 90 students and 7 faculty members 
haveparticipatedinthefieldvisit. 
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Aguestlectureon“Spacetechnologiesuseincivilengineering” 
 

Department of Civil Engineering Bapatla Engineering College has organized a guest lecture on 
“Spacetechnologies use in civil engineering” on 21-04-2022. Mr. P.L.N Raju of North Eastern Space 
ApplicationCentre, Shillong was the guest speaker and has delivered an interesting lecture on the use of 
SpatialTechnologiesinCivilEngineering.Atotal 
of150studentsand15Facultymembershaveattendedtheguestlecture. 
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AFieldVisittoSteelTrussandGirderBridgesnearVedullapalli,Bapatla 
 
 

Department of Civil Engineering Bapatla Engineering College has organized A Field Visit 
toSteelTruss and Girder Bridges near Vedullapalli, Bapatla on 27-05-2022. A total of 60 
studentsand4facultymembershaveparticipatedinthefieldvisit. 
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AGuestLectureon“CareerOpportunitiesinCivilEngineering” 
 
 

Department of Civil Engineering Bapatla Engineering College has organized a guest lecture on 
“CareerOpportunities in Civil Engineering” on 30-06-2022. Dr. Subhani of National Institute of 
TechnologyAndhra Pradesh was the guest speaker and has delivered the guest lecture on various 
opportunitiesin civilengineeringafter completionofB.Tech.Atotalof120studentshaveattendedthewebinar. 
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